
 
 
  
 
 
 

 

 
 

A very big thank you to all the parents and carers who came along to the Class Welcome meetings this week- it is 

great to have you in school and meeting your child’s teacher at the start of the year is a good way of establishing 

very important home - school family links. I would ask again that you please ask talk to your child about our school 

Vision and the high expectations we have for them in every area of school life, in order for them to achieve their full 

God given potential. We expect all children to have an Extra Mile attitude to: their work, behaviour, manners, 

treating everyone equally and with respect, attendance & time-keeping (please see below), dress code, and most 

importantly applying our Christian and British Values at ALL times.  
 

Mrs Seagrave’s Good Manners Award 
Congratulations to Olivia M in Y4who won my first Good Manners Award of the year. Olivia had an excellent start to the year, 
shining brightly and showing great manners and respect everywhere she goes. Well done Olivia, keep it up. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
   

  
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY (more dates to follow)  
Thursday 3rd October at 10am National Poetry Day “Performance Poetry” – all welcome 
Sunday 13th October at 9:30am - Harvest Celebration at St Christopher’s church – all welcome 
Friday 4th October- PTA Non- Uniform day- (Tombola prizes please) 
Friday 11th October at 6pm PTA Bingo at St Bernard’s club (more details to follow) 

Monday 11th November at 10:00 am – led by Year 6 children – all welcome 
Monday 25th November 3:30- 5:30pm Cinema Night (more details to follow) 
Monday 2nd December- at 6pm- Community Christmas Tree Switch on at St Christopher’s  
Wednesday 4th December- Christmas Fayre - 3:30-5:30pm  
Thursday 19th December- Whole School Pantomime visit- Peter Pan at Blackpool Grand Theatre  

                                                                  Thank you for your support,  

                                         C M Seagrave  
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Attendance and Being on Time 
We are very proud of our attendance at Lea Endowed, which has improved significantly over the last 3 years.  

Please be aware that you must NOT take your child out of school for a holiday in term time. It is vital that your 
child attends school regularly and is on time every day. If your child is absent for any reason you MUST contact 

school straight away to explain why your child will be absent. This can be done via telephone, or email. 
Morning registration is between 8.55 am and 9.00 am. This is the time your child must be in the classroom, so 
you need to ensure your child is coming through the school gate by 8.50am. There is always a member of staff 
on duty in the playground and at our ‘Drop Off’ area every morning from 8.45am. Children arriving between 
9.00 am and 9.05am will be marked as late. Late arrivals are disruptive to the whole class and unsettling for 

your child. 
Please note that arrival after the close of registration at 9.05am may be marked as an unauthorised absence in 

line with the DCFS guidance.  Thank you for your cooperation in this very important matter. 
 

We are delighted to have been awarded the Green Tree Bronze 
Award by the Woodland Trust. An important part of our creative 

curriculum is teaching the children to care for the wonderful world 
God has given us. A special thank you to Miss Wilson for her hard 

work in supporting our school family to achieve this award.   


